
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=66786 

Flooding leads to traffic increases locally 
(KNZA)--Increased travel on U.S. Highway 36, through Brown County, is being
experienced.

That follows the closure of roadways in the region due to flooding.

Brown County Sheriff John Merchant is urging motorists to be aware of the
increase, and is adding extra patrols to oversee the situation.

MSC Radio News Director Brian Hagen talked to Merchant about the efforts he’s
taken in the name of highway safety.
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